

Police and Fire Commission 900 Quay St. Manitowoc, WI 54220

February 3, 2021

Dear Commission,

The purpose of this letter is to request approval of an eligibility list for the Manitowoc Fire Rescue Department. On February 1st and February 2nd, 2021 the Manitowoc Fire Rescue Department Administration and Debbie Charney from the Human Resource Department held interviews for the position of Firefighter/Paramedic. In total four candidates were interviewed based upon qualifications and resumes submitted.

Of the individuals who participated and passed the process, I would like to create a list of the following:

Craig Buyeske

Tyler Fischer

Joshua Laurin

During the year, fire administration may decide to interview additional candidates. If they are eligible, they will be presented to the commission to be placed on the 2021 eligibility list.

Sincerely,

Todd M. Blaser

Chief of Fire Rescue